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ICE CREAM TRADING AND OTHER CONCESSIONS 
 

5th April 2016 

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

FOR DECISION  
 

   

Linkage to Council Strategy (2015-19) 

Strategic Theme Accelerating our Economy and Contributing to Prosperity 

Outcome Mobile and Stationary Street Trading licence  

Lead Officer Rory Donnelly  

Cost: (If applicable) Officer time spend offset by licence fees  

 

1.0 Background 
 
During the report period the following traders have been invited to renew their Mobile and 
Stationary Street trading licences within the Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 
area under the provision of the Street Trading Act (Northern Ireland) 2001. These licences 
run for one calendar year from 1st April until 31st March.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Type of Street Trading Licence Name of Licence Holder  

Mobile Street Trading Licence Mr Nicholas Lerwill  

Mobile Street Trading Licence  Mrs Tracey Clifford  

Mobile Street Trading Licence  Mr Fergal Carton 

Mobile Street Trading Licence  Mr Fergal Carton 

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Mr Ivan Dobbin  

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Mrs Ruth Pollock  

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Mrs Tracy Clifford  

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Mr Malachy Sweeney  

Stationary Street Trading Licence Mr Robert Laverty  

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Mr Fergal Carton  

Stationary Street Trading Licence  Miss Deborah Brown  
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1.1 Application  
 
The Environmental Services Department is in receipt of an application from Mr Danny 
O’Kane, 68 Broomhill Park, Coleraine. Mr O’Kane is the husband of the late Mrs Judith 
O’Kane who held 1x Stationary Street trading licence for Lansdowne. Mr O’Kane has 
made application for the licence which was in the name of his late wife. The late Mrs 
Judith O’Kane had been a Stationary Street Trading licence holder at Lansdowne since 
the inception of the Street Trading Act (Northern Ireland) 2001. The business trades as 
Barts Ices and has been trading for over twenty years within this Borough.  
 
1.2 Options for Resolution  
 

a. Refuse the application by Mr. D O’Kane for the Stationary licence at Lansdowne.  
b. Grant the Stationary licence previously held by the late Mrs J O’Kane to Mr D 

O’Kane. 
 
Members may recall approving the report in February 2016 recommending that 
Committee authorise ‘the intention’ to consider a rescinding designation with respect to 
the 4 No. Street Trading Pitches at Lansdowne, Portrush.  
. 
    
1.3 Recommendation  
 
Considering the circumstances surrounding Mr O’Kane’s application and the proposal to 
rescind designation of these pitches at Lansdowne it is recommended that committee 
authorise the Stationary Licence at Lansdowne to be issued to Mr O’Kane for 1 year 
pending the de-designation of the pitches at this location. 
 
 
 
 


